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 Asia Burrows OBJLETTE

R

2016/2200/L 20/05/2016  10:40:38 Dear Kate,

I'm suprised this application has not been withdrawn. From what I undersand the application includes 

my toy shop The Hundred Acres Ltd. at the front of the building. I have traded at 82 Heath Street for 

five and a half years. The only reason the applicatoin was filed was to help me carry on the shop with 

reduced costs. I for one moment DO NOT believe that retailers cannot run a viable business from 82 

heath street. What has been one of the detremental effects to this business is the fact the building owned 

by Heathside prep school further up the street has not been run as a retail unit and I'm afraid if 

Heathside prep acquire 82 Heath street the same thing will happen. My understanding when the 

planning permission went in was that I was able to still run my toy shop. But I believe in the direct 

negotiations  between the school and the landlords agents they objected to a sublet to the Hundred acres 

limited. I strongly urge you that the retailers I have spoken to on the the street are very keen to keep 

this as a retail shop and are afraid if this does not happen this will have a detremental effect on their 

businesses.

82 Heath Street
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